
In my region there is a very high fire rating.  As I am in the Rural Fire 
Brigade I have been aware of the lack of knowledge in the community about 
fires and the liklihood of problems arising from lack of preparation by 
landholders in a lot of cases.  Those landowners who would like to do minimal 
clearing for fire safety are extremely hampered by council rules which 
prevent such clearing.  This problem needs to be addressed.
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